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Shomper, Kris

From: HorseDesigns.Com [horsedesigns@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, October 04, 2010 9:11 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: DISAPPROVE!!! - Regulation #2777 Dept. of Agriculture 2-160

Please vote to disapprove this regulation! We Americans need the right to choose to drink farm fresh raw milk.
It saved my husband's life when no medicine would. It is the way God and nature gave it to us. We have been
raw milk drinkers for over 20 years.

Thank you for your consideration. This is so important to so many American families.

Sincerely,

Sharon O'Brien-Lykins
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